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05 February 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We have the opportunity for 30 Year 2 children to take part in a FAB (Felpham and Bognor) Cricket 
Festival on Wednesday 6th March 2024. This fun festival will allow pupils to experience cricket and 
compete against other schools in the local area. 
 
Please note, this event will be held at The Arena Sports Centre from 1.00 – 3.00pm on this day. If you 
wish for your child to attend, you will need to be able to collect your child from the Arena Sports Centre 
at 3pm on this day, where a member of school staff will handover your child to you. Usual collection 
arrangements will apply, therefore if someone different will be collecting your child on this day, please 
ensure you have informed the school office about this. 
 
If your child is interested in taking part, please sign up via MCAS by Monday 19th February. If this event is 
oversubscribed, we will draw names out of a hat. You will be notified if your child has been successful in 
gaining a place by Friday 23rd February. If your child is selected, please can they come into school 
dressed in their PE kit on the day of the event.  
 
We also welcome volunteers who can support, including walking the children to the Arena Sports Centre 
and staying with them for the duration of the event. If you are able to help, we ask that volunteers arrive 
at school at 12.30pm on this day. We will then aim to leave by 12.45pm, and we will walk to the Arena 
Sports Centre. Volunteers will then need to stay and support for the whole event. The event is due to 
finish at 3.00pm. Volunteers will then need to support the children until all children have been collected 
by their parent/carer, which will be led by school staff. If you can help, please complete a form which can 
be collected at the school office.  
 
Yours sincerely  

 
 
Miss Adlam 
PE Co-ordinator 
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